
SPONSORSHIP 
OPPORTUNITIESCONTACT US

P.O. Box 218066 

Houston, TX 77218 

Ph: 832.529.2195 

coachg@ordermystepstx.com 

www.ordermystepstx.com

ABOUT US

Order My Steps is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization

founded by Shani Glasby (Coach G). She is the step

team innovator who brings a fun, uplifting, after

school program to schools. This program is designed

for students in grades 3-8 as a way to build growth

and accountability in academics, behavior and self-

confidence.

CONNECT WITH US!

We would love to share all of the amazing things we 

have going on. You can connect with us on social 

media by visiting: 

@coachgsteps @coachg_steps



WHAT WE DO
Our program unites children, their families and our 

communities together through the art of stepping. It 

inspires, empowers and motivates children to excel 

academically and personally. Our motto is:  

"Student first, step team member second."  

WHY SPONSOR A CHILD?

The benefit of sponsoring a child will aid in 

empowerment, self-confidence and self-motivation 

during their foundational years of life. You will add 

joy to the youth by giving them a sense of belonging. 

Your tax-deductible contribution will support a child 

who is less-fortunate to participate in our program.  

WHAT ARE THE BENEFITS?
SCHOOL UNITY 
Helps bring the school together. 

IMPROVED BEHAVIOR
Helps students focus. 

IMPROVED GRADES 
Holds students accountable. 

MAKING MEMORIES 
Memories to last a lifetime. 

COMMUNITY INVOLVEMENT 
Brings unity to the community. 

STUDENT MOTIVATION 
Strive to be the best version of YOU. 

STUDENT BELONGING 
We are more than a team. We are family.

SPONSORSHIP PACKAGES
BRONZE

$500
Order My Steps 
newsletter
Company name on 
website
Company name, logo 
and sponsorship level 
included on all event 
flyers
Two tickets to End of 
Year Showcase

SILVER GOLD PLATINUM
$3000 $5000

Order My Steps 
newsletter
Company name on 
website
Company name, logo 
and sponsorship level 
included on all event 
flyers
Monthly social media 
shout out
Four tickets to End of 
Year Showcase

Order My Steps 
newsletter
Company name on 
website
Company name, logo 
and sponsorship level 
included on all event 
flyers
Monthly social media 
shout out
Six tickets to End of 
Year Showcase
VIP seating at End of 
Year Showcase

Order My Steps 
newsletter
Company name on 
website
Company name, logo 
and sponsorship level 
included on all event 
flyers
Monthly social media 
shout out
Ten tickets to End of 
Year Showcase
VIP seating at End of 
Year Showcase
Live shout out at End 
of Year Showcase

$1500

 *For sponsorship levels $7500 and above, we will create a special package of benefits that best meets your needs.  

*



Ways to donate: 

Online: 

www.ordermystepstx.com/donations 

Paypal: 

paypal.me/ordermystepstx 

Check -- Payable to: 

Order My Steps 

P.O. Box 218066 

Houston, TX 77218

All donations are tax-deductible less the 

value of listed benefits.


